
DATE: June 16, 1994 

TO: Historical Landmarks Commission 

FROM: Scott Keillor 

RE: Meeting Cancellation 

CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

(503) 296-5481 

The regularly scheduled Historical Landmarks Meeting for June 22nd 
will be canceled due to lack of business. 

The plaques have been ordered from the Oregon Historical Society 
and staff will be working on several other items for the Commission 
to review at the July 27th meeting. 

We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable 4th of July!!!!!! 




